
1

Allison Spani

From: Shanna Kuhlemier
Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 8:25 AM
To: Allison Spani
Subject: FW: Public Comment

 
 
Shanna D. Kuhlemier, CMC  
District Clerk/Assistant to the General Manager  

 
11570 Donner Pass Road 
Truckee, CA 96161 
P: 530-582-3980 
www.tdpud.org 
 

At The Truckee Donner PUD, we believe in: 
Safety – Safety is our way of life! 

Communication – Send and receive 
Integrity – Honest and ethical! 

Accountability – Own it! 
Timeliness – Meet our goals and commitments! 

Work Life Balance – Work hard, play hard! 
 
This electronic message contains information from the Truckee Donner Public Utility District which is intended to be sent to the individual or entity named above. If you are not 
the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error 
please reply to my e-mail. 
 

From: David Diamond [mailto:sfdavidd@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 8:38 AM 
To: Shanna Kuhlemier 
Subject: Public Comment 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Truckee Donner PUD. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hello, Shanna! 
 
Please read my comment for agenda item #10, the consideration of the GM contract, in today's meeting. 
 
Thank you! 
 
David 
 
--------- 
 
Dear Truckee-Donner PUD Board, 
 
I want to congratulate the Board on the selection of Brian Wright as your new GM.  
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I'm not only confident that Brian will bring solid leadership to the PUD, I'm equally confident that the five of 
you offer the perfect balance of perspectives Brian will need to become an outstanding GM, trusted and 
respected by PUD staff, the public we serve, and yourselves. 
 
Together, you can ensure our PUD remains a functional, respected agency.  
 
As elected officials, we work for the people of one of the world's outstanding regions. They voted us in, and 
they entrust us to make good decisions on their behalf.  
 
You have a solid foundation now from which to move forward, so let's move forward. Let's work together as 
agencies, always in deference to the will and the benefit of the people whom we serve.  
 
On a more personal note, thank you from this Prosser Lakeview resident for whatever magic the PUD crews did 
a few years back to improve our service reliability. When I see your field crews, I smile and wave, because I no 
longer fear big winter storms. 
 
David Diamond 
VP, Truckee Tahoe Airport District 


